
PCA Meeting: 1/23/18 

Call to order at 7:10 p.m.

In attendance: Susan Sather, Amy Shaw, Connie Davis, Leslie Moore, Heather Wellman-
Massey (arrived late)


President's Report: 

Taco Night was a huge success, a big morale booster. We made $274. 

Broadway Night: making sure there are nice acknowledgements in the program for long term 
supporters; also a nice one for Sheri. PCA checking to make sure gifts are taken care of. 


Treasurer's Report:  
Current Balance $51, 955.07

Current Expenses $655.95

Connie recommends switching banks. Suntrust cannot support Quikbooks. She has 
researched and prefers Bank of America. 


The Virginia Department of Commerce sent a letter questioning our 501C3 determination.  
Connie contacted the IRS and said it would be 8-10 weeks to get the letter of determination 
sent. 


Current Business: 
Ned Devine’s—wait to talk in February 

8th grade bags

District Chorus Bags: 

—candy to fill bags

—pens and stickers for 8th grade

—pencil, water bottle, granola bar for district bags


New Business: 
Assessment—Chantilly HS this year


Calendar: 
1/24 Flippin’ Pizza Fundraiser 5-9 p.m.

1/26 Skate Quest

2/2 & 2/3 BWN


Next meeting 2/13 @ 7 p.m.


Adjourned at 7:41 p.m.


